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NZTA will provide 
further updates on 
the status of the  
Mill Road project  
as it continues.

The Roads of National
Significance programme
announced construction
funding for Stage 1 and

route protection for
Stages 2 and 3 as part

of the GPS 2024.

Cost escalations
resulted in a change of
scope. The Manukau to

Takaanini access and
safety project instead

focused on
improvements within the

existing corridor.

While planning and
investigative work

progressed, no funding
was allocated for

construction.

Auckland Transport
held further consultation,

completed route
identification of the

northern section and
lodged Notices of

Requirement.

After funding was
received as part of the
New Zealand Upgrade

Programme, public
engagement and site
investigations were

undertaken along the
corridor.

Te Tupu Ngātahi
Supporting Growth
developed transport

plans supporting 30 years
of Auckland growth and
engaged on the southern

transport network
including southern

sections of Mill Road.

Manukau City Council
began consultation on
the northern section.


